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Last Annual General Meeting was held in Banff, Alberta August 26th to 29th, 2015.  
A new president, Dr. Howard Fogel was installed and the new Executive Committee elected.  
 
The executive committee is now: 
Dr. Howard Fogel President,  
Dr. Simona Pesun President Elect,  
Dr. Natanya Padachy Secretary,  
Dr. Maneesh Sharma Constitution and Bylaws,  
Dr. Tom Iwanowski Past President and,  
Dr. Ian Watson Executive Director. 
 
Next AGM will be in Winnipeg, Manitoba, September 14th to 17th, 2016. 
 
Howie, Ian and the rest of Executive may want to add something to this. 
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